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AGENDA REPORT SUMMARY 

Meeting Date: November 15, 2022 

Subject 
 

Review and Provide Direction: Request for Transit Service Planning on San Antonio 
Road Corridor 

 

Prepared by:  Gabriel Engeland, City Manager 

 

 

Attachment(s):   

1. Palo Alto Request for Transit Service Planning on San Antonio Road Corridor 

 

Initiated by: 

Staff 

 

Previous Council Consideration: 

None 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

None  

 

Environmental Review: 

N/A 

 

Policy Question(s) for Council Consideration: 

 After reviewing attachment #1, the Palo Alto Request for Transit Service Planning on San 

Antonio Road Corridor, does the Los Altos City Council wish to take a position? 

 

Summary: 

 On October 12, 2022, the Palo Alto Mayor Sam Burt sent a letter to the General Manager 

of the Valley Transportation Authority (VTA) on behalf of the City of Palo Alto and the 

north County VTA Policy Advisory Group members requesting direct transit service 

planning resources to the San Antonio Road corridor serving the four north County cities 

of Mountain View, Palo Alto, Los Altos Hills and Los Altos. 

 The City of Los Altos may want to consider a position on this request due to potential 

impacts or changes for Los Altos. 
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Staff Recommendation: Staff recommends the City Council discuss and determine if a position 

is warranted.  If the City Council desires to take a position, staff will return with a letter affirming 

the Council position at the next regular Council meeting. 

 


